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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Grange Inf & Jnrs Breakfast Club  
 
We are pleased to inform you that Just for Fun Holiday Club will be restarting a breakfast club 
following the summer holidays at Grange Infants School. The club will be available for children 
who attend both the infants and junior school and is open every weekday from 7.30am – 8.30am, 
when children who attend the infants will be handed over to their class teacher and those who 
attend the juniors will be walked to school, leaving at 8.15. 
 
In order for your child to attend Breakfast Club you will need to sign up using our website and 
select the Breakfast Club option. www.justforfunholidayclub.co.uk 
 
There is a maximum number of 40 spaces per day and these will be allocated on a first come first 
served basis. Therefore, we suggest that if you wish to use the Breakfast Club regularly, you book 
and pay online in advance. You can pre-book until a week before. If we are not full on a particular 
day, we would be able to accept children at the last minute but you would need to have registered 
your child on our system prior to arrival and have emailed sean@justforfunholidayclub so that he 
can let the breakfast manager know. 
 
Breakfast club will consist of a relaxed approach with the games and activities reflecting this.  
 
Breakfast will be available until 8.00am and will consist of cereals, toast and fruit juice and this will 
be included in the cost of the session. If your child has any dietary requirements, we request that 
you inform us on our registration form and discuss with a member of the Breakfast Club staff if 
necessary. The cost of Breakfast Club is £6 per session. Sibling discount of 15% will be available 
for matching bookings. 
 
As an OFSTED registered company, we are able to accept multiple childcare voucher options, as 
well as Tax Free Childcare payments. BACs is also available. 
 
Drop off is yet to be confirmed but an email will be sent prior to the start of breakfast club with 
some of the finer details.  
 
If you have any queries, please contact sean@justforfunholidayclub.co.uk.  

 
Many thanks 
 
Sean Harper 
Manager 


